
PRESIDENT ROOSEVELT'S VISIT IN JULY 1936  

The only reference to this visit occurs in the Governor-General's 
Speech from the Throne on January 14, 1937, when he said: 

"The visit of the President of the United States 
. to Canada in July last year was a much appreciated 
'expression of international friendliness and 
goodwill." 

- Since there is no Departmental file on this visit, it is presumed 
it was a visit to his eummer home at Campobello Island. 

Source:  Hansard  (session 1937, Vol. 1) p.3 on Jan. 14, 1937 


